
Consultation Response 

Conway Council Preferred Strategy 
Consultation 

It is clear that a number of the Strategic Sites need to be 

phased appropriately in order to meet the Band ‘B’ and ‘C’ School Modernisation Programme over the Plan 
Period.’  We do not believe that the need to deliver new schools should be a reason to phase development.
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